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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

After the success of Delaware last year, we are very pleased to tell you that the Year 5 camp to 

Delaware has been booked for: 

 

Wednesday 18th until Friday 20th April 2018 (2 nights) 

 

Delaware is a fantastic camp, and from experience, children have always thoroughly enjoyed their 

time away. We are sure that this will be an amazing opportunity for them.  

 

We will hold a short meeting to inform you about the camp and what it entails on: 

 

Thursday 12th October 2017 at 2:30 in the Y5 Classroom 

 

The cost for the camp will be £135 per child. This includes: the coach, 2 nights in a dormitory, 

breakfast, evening meals and 2 day’s packed lunch. You will be asked to provide lunch on the day that 

we leave. 

 

If you would like your child to go, we ask that you reserve a place by returning the slip below, along 

with a £35 non – refundable deposit before half term. This will leave a balance of £100 to pay. You 

are welcome to pay this in instalments at the office or in full by Friday 23rd March. We will issue you 

a payment card to help you keep a record of your payments. 

 

During the Spring Term, we will hold a meeting detailing the itinerary and hand out kit lists and 

medical forms.   

 

If you have any concerns about camp or payment, please come and speak to us. 

 

Thank You 

Mrs Rundle Miss O’Brien 

(Assistant Headteacher) (Year 5) 

________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I would like my child ___________________________ to attend the Year 5 camp to Delaware. 

 

I enclose a non-refundable deposit of £35 and understand that the remaining balance of £100 is to 

be paid before Friday 23rd March. 

 

Signed: ______________________ 


